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Temple Beth Abraham's mission is to provide our congregants 
with opportunities to create meaningful connections to  

God, Torah, the Jewish People and the surrounding Community.  

We remember, with love, the Six Million  
whose lives were taken during the Holocaust.    

We also remember, with love, those who were taken  
from our midst this week in years past and  

commemorate the anniversaries of their passing. 

*Enshrined on the Memorial Tablet     

* Morris Levinsky 

* Louis Newman 

* Archie Rosenblatt 

  Miriam Rothenberg 

  Morris Singer 

  Clara Stelnick 

* Arthur Zinman  

 

* Irving Cantor 

  Betty Cornell 

  Otto Eisert 

  Robert Giddins 

  Anne Gordon 

* Kenneth M Halprin 

* Raphael Hudis  

 

April 7-8, 2017 

 12 Nisan 5777 

7:00pm  

Tzav 

Shabbat HaGadol 

 
Od Yavo Shalom Aleinu     ּלֵינו לוםֹ עַׁ  עודֹ יָבואֹ שַׁ

Text and Music: Sheva 

Od ya-vo sha-lom a-lei-nu (3x) (3x) ּלֵינו לוֹם עַׁ  עוֹד יָבוֹא שַׁ

V'al ku-lam ל כֻּלָם  וְעַׁ
Sa-laam, a-lein-u v'al kol ha'o-lam עוֹלָם ל כָל הַׁ לֵינוֹ וְעַׁ  סאלאם, עַׁ

Sa-laam, sha-lom. .לוֹם  סאלאם, שַׁ

Bring peace to us and to everyone.  Peace, to us and the entire world, peace, 
peace. 

 
Havah Nashirah ירָה בָה נָשִׁ       הָָֽ

Text: Unkown Music: Josh Nelson 

Ha-vah, ha-vah na-shir-ah ירָה בָה נָשִׁ בָה, הָָֽ  הָָֽ

Shir ha-le-lu-yah! !ּלְלוּ־יָה יר הַׁ  שִׁ

Shir ha-le-lu-yah! !ּלְלוּ־יָה יר הַׁ  שִׁ
Let us sing a song of praise. Hallelujah! 

Our sanctuary is equipped with a hearing induction loop.  If you have a  

hearing aid or cochlear implant equipped with a t-coil, please flip the 

switch which engages the t-coil.  The sound from the microphones will 

be transmitted directly to your hearing device.  

 

We recall those recently departed. 

 

Dorothy Greenspan, mother of Rhonda Siegel 

 

 

 

Serve God with gladness! Come into God's presence with singing 

                                                                                       Psalm100 

Week of April 2-8, 2017 



 

Temple Beth Abraham Events 
April 8-15, 2017 

Conservative Shabbat Service w/Kiddush    Sat Apr 8 9:00am 

Conservative Passover Service  Tues Apr 11 9:00am 

Mah Jongg  Thur Apr 13 1:00pm 

New Music Presentation w/Cantor    Fri Apr 14 7:00pm  

Reform Shabbat Services  w/Torah Reading   Fri Apr 14 7:30pm 

Conservative Shabbat Service for Passover    Sat Apr 15 9:00am 

 

 

 

  

 

 
The flowers on the Bimah are dedicated by Michael Karnes and  

Jane Rubin in loving memory of their friend Janet Daniels  

 
The Oneg is sponsored by Temple Beth Abraham 

 
Conservative Shabbat Kiddush luncheon is sponsored by  

Barry and Jane Agdern in honor of their Wedding Anniversary  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
A proud history...a new vision...invest now in our Temple's future! 

 
 For information about how to get involved or to make a gift, contact 

Bridges Campaign Chair Gayle Aaron at bridges@tba-ny.org or  
call Stuart Skolnick at the Temple.  

Baby Boomers Social Group  

Our Baby Boomer’s group at TBA is up and running! 

The group is for empty-nesters, couples, and singles 

seeking to socialize with other congregants in the same 

age group. 

Connect to this Facebook page to RSVP and view the 

posted events: http://bit.ly/FacebookBabyBoomers 

To get involved with planning, please contact Linda Walter at:  

memberservices@tba-ny.org.  

 

Upcoming Planned Events: 

Saturday, April 22 - “Mama Mia” at the Westchester Broadway  

Theater 

 

 
Women’s Circle—Friday,  April 28 at 5:45pm  

Come celebrate, study, and explore Jewish Women’s issues. Julie Martinez 

who just spoke about Crypto Jews at TBA will present additional  

information on the subject. Ends in time to attend Reform Shabbat  

services at 7:30pm. To RSVP, please call the Office at 914-631-1770  

or email adulted@tba-ny.org 

Westchester Chess Program for Seniors on Wednesdays  

Solomon Schechter Of Westchester, Hartsdale 

DOROT of Westchester is starting up an  

Intergenerational Chess Program.  For more  

information on the Chess Program, call  

Westchester DOROT Director, Cippi Harte at 914-573-8906 or  

email pcharte@dorotusa.org 

Movie Mavens Presents: The Muslims Are Coming 

Saturday, April 22 at 7:00pm 

 American comics of the Muslim faith embark on a U.S. 

tour designed to combat prejudice and misinformation 

regarding Islam through humor and interaction.  

Jon Stewart, Lewis Black and others offer commentary. 

Coffee and Dessert served.  Free for members.   

Guests are asked to contribute $5.00 to offset the cost of refreshments. 

 

To RSVP to this event, email AdultEd@tba-ny.org.  

Every1Counts! 

TBA is once again repurposing the ancient ritual 

of counting the 49 days of the Omer between 

Passover and Shavuot.  By collecting tzedakah to 

feed the hungry, we re-imagine an ancient ritual 

to remind us of the important connection  

between Exodus and the giving of Torah, to gain a deepened spiritual 

sense of gratitude, and to provide a way for our congregational family to 

celebrate and participate in repairing the world.  

Look for your package in the mail with items to help you count with us.  

Yom Hashoah Commemoration  

Sunday, April 23 at 7:30pm 

Join us as we gather as a congregation to hear words of  

witness and memory.  The service  will include a  

memorial candle lighting and speaker. The invited guest 

speaker, Joan Salomon is the daughter of a Holocaust survivor and the 

niece and granddaughter of Holocaust victims. She will speak about 

what it was like to be a Jewish person living in Nazi Germany, as  

experienced by her family, as well as how being the child of a survivor 

has impacted her life.  This service is appropriate for children aged  

8 and up. Members and guests are urged to attend.  

Jewish Paper-Cutting Workshop  

Sunday, April 30 at 11:30am 

Paper cutting is a traditional Jewish craft that adorns the 

home, decorates ketubot, and hangs on museum walls. Cantor 

Mandi will explore with us the history of this Jewish art form, 

and set the stage for the hands-on workshop to follow.  

This event is open to TBA members and guests.   

Brunch : $6.00 for Temple members; $8:00 for guests ($8.00 and $10.00 

at the door).  

For more information and to sign up on Eventbrite go online to: 

 http://bit.ly/JewishPaperCutting 

Jewish Music Through the Ages 

Wednesday, April 26 from 1:00-2:30pm 

First of a three-part lecture series. Cantor Margot Goldberg 

will lead us in an exploration of Jewish music, from the  

earliest psalms, through the adoption of drinking hall  

melodies, through folk guitar and modern innovations. We will learn 

about how music has energized, informed, and inspired our prayers and 

our lives throughout history.  

All are welcome to attend and there is no charge for this program. 

For more information and to sign up on Eventbrite go online to:  

http://bit.ly/Musicthroughages 

March for Babies 

Sunday, April 30 at Saxon Woods Park, White Plains  

Registration begins at 9:00am  

Walk starts at 10:00am 

We hope you will join us on the walk that helps all mothers and babies. 

To register for the walk or to make a donation, go to 

www.marchforbabies.org. Click either sign-in or sign-up.   

New registrants will join as “Temple Beth Abraham”  

In observance of Passover, the Office will close at 

noon on Monday, April 10 and will be closed  

Tuesday, April 11, Wednesday, April 12 and the  

following Monday, April 17 and Tuesday,  

April 18.  Religious School will be closed  

Sunday, April 9 through Monday, April 17.  

Classes resume on Wednesday, April 19.  

mailto:bridges@tba-ny.org

